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May  Calendar of Events 

 
 
May  1,  2012 

 

Patrick McCaskey 
 
 

Thursday 3 7:30 PM First Degree 
Business Meeting 

 
Friday 4 6:00 PM Clearbrook Dinner Dance 

 
Tuesday 8 7:30 PM Recitation of the Rosary 

& May Crowning (see p 2) 
 

Thursday 10 7:30 PM Sword & Baldric 

 
Sunday 13 Mother’s Day 

 

 
Tuesday 15 7:30 PM Seton Assembly  

 
    Thursday 17 7:30 PM Social Meeting 

Life Honorees 
 

Saturday 19  Armed Forces Day 

Monday  28  Memorial Day 

Tuesday  29 7:15 PM Building Corp. 

Thursday 31 6:30 PM Charity Meeting 
7:30 PM Officer’s Meeting 

 
 
 
 

Patrick McCaskey 
Presenting at: 

Knights of Columbus Holy 
Rosary Council #4483 

15 North Hickory 
Arlington Heights IL. 60004 

May 5th @ 1:00 pm 
 

 
Patrick McCaskey will talk about his grand- 

father, George Halas, his family’s football 

roots, and the compelling story of those who 

made the Bears the Monsters of the Midway 

from the early days of leather helmets to 

today’s team.  McCaskey is known for his 

humorous and inspiring talks on Sports and 

Faith. 

Patrons will enjoy a question and answer 

period after the presentation. Patrick can 

answer any number of questions on the 

Bears' prospects, favorite Bear players, Sol- 

dier Field, and much more. All are welcome 

to attend this free event. For further infor- 

mation on the program call Brian Marier at 

847-229-9598. 
 
 
 

 

First Degree May 3 
  

St. Colette’s in Need 
  

May Social—Life Honorees 

 

 
We will hold a first degree ceremony 
for all new Knights. Candidates are 

requested to arrive at our hall by 
6:45 pm. 

The degree ceremony and business 
meeting will start at 7:30 pm. 

 
St. Colette’s Food Pantry is very low and 
they have requested assistance. 
At our May 3rd Business Meeting 
everyone is asked to bring 3 non-
perishable items. PGK Mark Stastny 
will arrange for delivery to the church. 

Please join us at our May Social meeting as 
we recognize our Honorary Life members: 

Charles Pintozzi 
John Bauer 

Robert Amend 
Ronald Freres 
James Pietras 

As well as other honorary members of our 
council. Our hall May 17 at 7:30 p.m. 
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Council Polo Type S/S Shirts available starting 
at $28.00 depending on size, with L/S Sweat- 

shirt style shirts available, Please contact 
Chancellor Frank Weisser  

 
Council Officers Needed 

 
Nominations for the 2012-13 officers will be offi- 

cially opened at the Thursday, May 3 business meet- 

ing. The election will be held at the June 7 business 

meeting. A new Officer Description handout will be 

available at the April business meeting. There are 

several openings for officers this year. Your council 

needs you! If you are a third degree knight and are 

interested in serving your council and sharing your 

gifts to keep Holy Rosary vibrant please talk to one 

of the current or past officers. 

 
 
 

April Donations 
 
 
 

At the April Business Meeting we approved the 
following donations: 

 
$150-State of the Art Catholic Band Competition 

 
$150-Little Sisters of the Poor 

 
$50-Misericordia 

 
If you have requests please fill out a form that is 
found in the Deputy Grand Knight's mailbox in 
the office or see one of the Charity Committee 

members listed below. 

 
Ken Kudla(DGK), Robert Gedmin, Robert 
Koscielniak, Phillip Krueger, John Selzer Jr., 

Jim McPherrin (Respect Life) 
 

 
Seton Assembly 

 

 
Next meeting of the Fourth Degree Seton 
Assembly is Tuesday, May 15 at 7:30 p.m. 

 
Congratulations to all of the new Fourth 
Degree members who participated in the 
April 21st exemplification ceremony. 

Tuesday May 8th (at our hall) will be the annual May Crowning. 

 
7:15 p.m. - Practice for children who would like participate in the 

to be in the procession and crowning. 

 
7:30 p.m. - May crowning followed by the Rosary. 

 
All children are welcome to participate in the procession and 

crowning. 

 
Invite your children, grandchildren, neighbors, etc. 

All are welcome! 

 

Lucky  Bucks 
 

March winners are: 

 
Margaret Dougherty, Sippi Chiappetta, 

and Mike McNicholas 

 
If you haven’t done so, please consider participating. There 

are three $50 winners each month.  Costs are $10 for 1 
ticket, $25 for 3 tickets and $40 for 7 tickets.  11 months 
remain! Odds are better than the State Lottery.  All ticket 
proceeds go directly to the Council’s bottom line as sales 
have been very good. See Mike McMahon to purchase. 

 
 

Remember in Prayer 
 
We all know someone who is in need of, or can use, prayers. 
Let us all remember those listed below as well: 

 
Beaudette Family Ray Check Livia Clark 
Richard Czapla John Dockus  Marilyn Dockus 

Al Eberhardt Joe Elsey Mae Gallagher  

Bill Gorman Don Hecht  Linkman Family 
Phil Krueger  Ken Kudla  Ed Mann      
Cathy Morrow  Chester Pestrak Deac. Bill Reinert 
Anthony Rizzo  Don Sanders Fred Sharkey 
Gene Wasmer  Barb Vincenzo 

 
Please pray for the nearly 106,000 innocent babies who will be 
killed in the US, this month, by abortions. 
 

 
 
In addition, let us not forget all of our United States Military 
troops in harm’s way, and all of the victims of natural disas- 
ters. 
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Thursday 

 
 
 

7 

 
 
 

7:30 PM 

 
 
 

Business Meeting 
Officer Elections 

 
 
 
Thursday 

 
 
 

21 

 
 
 

7:30 PM 

 
 
 

Social Meeting 
Officer Installation 

 

Tuesday 
 

12 
 

7:30 PM 
 

Recitation of the Rosary 
 

Tuesday 
 

26 
 

7:15 PM 
 

Building Corp. 

 

Thursday 
 

14 
 

7:30 PM 
 

Sword & Baldric 
Flag Day 

 

Thursday 
 

28 
 

6:30 PM 
7:30 PM 

 

Charity Meeting 
Officer’s Meeting 

 

Sunday 
 

17 
  

Father’s Day 
    

 

Tuesday 
 

19 
 

7:30 PM 
 

Seton Assembly 
    

 

May Clearbrook Dinner Dance  Ladies Aux. Installation Mass & Dinner 
 

The next Clearbrook Dinner Dance will be held on 
Friday, May 4th. 

 
As usual, we will need the help of many Knights, La- 
dies Auxiliary members and students to serve our 
guests, help cleanup, socialize and dance to the after- 
dinner music. 

 
We will have approximately 240 guests and staff, 
from Clearbrook, who really appreciate what we have 
done for them in the past. 

 
Our guests will begin arriving at 5:45 PM. Any volun- 
teers, who would like to help out, should be at the 
Hall by 5:15.  Hall setup will take place after the 
Council meeting on May 3rd. 

 
Plan to be there! ... Volunteering makes you feel 
good! ... When our guests have plenty of volunteers 
to sing and dance with, they feel good too! ... Isn't 
that what it's all about? 

 
One more thing: on January 28, 2012, Brother Knight 
Erwin R. Linkman, was called home, by Our Lord, to 
everlasting life at the age of 85. Brother Linkman was 
a past member of the Holy Rosary Council, and he 
leaves a legacy of having started, over 23 years ago, 
the Holy Rosary Council's Dinner Dance program for 
the residents and clients of Clearbrook. Please include 
a prayer for Brother Linkman, and his family, in your 
Devotions this month. 

 
 

A Message for the all the Ladies: 
 

 
You are cordially invited to attend the 

Holy Rosary Knights of Columbus Ladies Auxiliary 

Annual Installation Mass & Dinner 

Tuesday, May 15, 2012 

Mass and Installation starts at 6:00 pm 
at Our Lady of the Wayside Church in Arlington Heights. 

 
Dinner is at 7:30 at 

Toscano’s 
1859 W Central Rd. 

Arlington Heights, IL 

 
$27.00 includes soup or salad, one entrée, dessert, coffee, tea 

or soda, tax and gratuity 

Choice of entrée: Chicken Limone, Veal Marsala, Pepper 

Steak, Grilled Salmon, or Meat Lasagna 

 
For reservations with choice of entrée 

Call Pat Sordyl (847) 394-3307 or 

Terry Peterson (847) 394-0469 

By Wednesday, May 9th
 

 
Mail your check, made payable to Holy Rosary Auxiliary, 

to Brigid Devery, 308 N Drury, Arlington Heights, Il 60004 
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Please Deliver by 1st of Month (May) 
RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

GRAND  KNIGHT’S MESSAGE 
 
 

During the month of May we will have a first degree in honor of our founder the Venerable Michael McGivney 
and the 130th anniversary of our order (March 29). We should continue to pray for the Canonization of Father 
McGivney and for the growth and prosperity of the order. 

 
May will be very busy for us and I encourage everyone to get involved in some way. The Clearbrook Dance, 
Patrick McCaskey‘s presentation, May Crowning and celebrating our newest Life Honorees are all great events 
that the whole family can participate. In addition, the annual State convention will be held in Lombard May 4-6. 

 
Also, as a reminder, in May we also open nominations for the officers for the 2012-13 fraternal year. There are 
some key openings that need to be filled. All third degree members of our council are eligible to hold office and 
are encouraged think about giving back to our council by sharing your talent. We have now published the officer 
descriptions. They will be available on the website (www.kofc4483.org  in the “Events” section) or you can get 
them at the business meeting. See this newsletter for additional information. 

 
Finally, please remember all those members of our council who need our prayers. 

 

 
 

Vivat Jesus, 
GK Randy Baker 
Rlbaker27@gmail.com 
847.255.6503 

http://www.kofc4483.org/
mailto:Rlbaker27@gmail.com

